
NOTICE TO BID 

 

Our organization, the Kasagana-ka Mutual Benefit Association, Inc. (KMBA) intends to construct a 5-storey mixed-use 

building on a 420 square meter lot located at Matimpiin St., Barangay Pinyahan, Quezon City. Project implementation 

is anticipated to commence in the first quarter of next year, 2018. In this regard, we are currently shortlisting interested 

service providers and contractors for the following contract packages: 

 

1. Civil, Architectural and Structural Works; 
2. Electrical and Auxiliary Works; 
3. Plumbing Works; 
4. Fire Protection and Sprinkler System; 
5. Fire Detection and Alarm System;’ 
6. Elevator System. 

 

Should you be interested, we would appreciate it if you can submit an updated copy of your company profile with a 

Letter of Interest specifying which work contract package you intend to participate in.  Kindly send the said documents 

to:  

      

                                                       Ms. Silvida Reyes-Antiquera 

                                                       General Manager 

            Kasagana-Ka Mutual Benefit Association, Inc.,  

            5, Don Francisco St., Don Enrique Heights, 

            Barangay Holy Spirit, Quezon City,  

            Metro Manila 

 

Also, please send an e-copy of your Letter of Intent to the Architect-On-Record, Architect Eric Vincent L. Yusingco via 

email at the address evyusingco@yahoo.com or evyusingco@gmail.com .  

 

For further queries, you may contact Ms. Evangeline Pe at office telephone number 990-7915 or 09088197715. 

We will only consider documents received on or before October 27, 2017.  Thank you.      

 
Sincerely yours, 

 

Silvida Reyes-Antiquera 
General Manager 
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